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Tchaikovsky : Violin
Concerto in D Major Op. 35
The Nutcracker Suite The
Tchaikovsky Violin Concerto,
OP. 35 in D Major Symphonie
Espagnole, Op. 21
Tchaikovsky Violin Concerto
in D - For Electric Guitar
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Violin Concerto, Opus 35 in
D Major The Violin
Conspiracy Violin Concerto :
D Major, Op.35 Violin
Concerto D major Violin
Concerto in D Major Great
romantic violin concertos
Concerto No. 23 in G Major
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Violin Concerto D major
Violin Concerto A minor
Nocturne D minor Violin
concerto no. 1 in D major,
op. 19 Viola Concerto in D
Major A History of the
Concerto Great twentieth-
century violin concertos
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Meister Zacharius 

Tchaikovsky: Violin Concerto
in D major, op. 35
Tchaikovsky, Violin Concerto
in D Major, Op. 35 - Isaac
Stern P. I. Tchaikovsky -
Violin Concerto in D major
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Itzhak Perlman 

Joshua Bell - Tchaikovsky -
Violin Concerto in D major,
Op 35Julia Fischer -
Tchaikovsky - Violin
Concerto in D major, Op 35

Sayka Shoji - Tchaikovsky :
Violin Concerto in D major
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op.35 Tchaikovsky: Violin
Concerto In D Major, Op. 35,
TH.59 - I. Allegro moderato 
Tchaikovsky: Violin Concerto
in D major - Augustin
Hadelich /Lionel Bringuier
/FRSO Tchaikovsky: Violin
Concerto in D: I. Allegro
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moderato | SoHyun Ko (고소현),
violin; Miki Aoki, piano
Tchaikovsky: Violin Concerto
in D major - Gil Shaham
/Ryan Bancroft /LPO Sergey
Khachatryan plays
Tchaikovsky Violin Concerto
in D major Tchaikovsky
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Violin Concerto in D major,
op. 35 (Shaham, Gergiev
\u0026 IPO) Maxim Vengerov:
Tchaikovsky - Violin
Concerto in D major, Op. 35
(1990) Tchaikovsky Violin
Concerto in D major op. 35 |
Timothy Chooi - Queen
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Elisabeth Competition 2019
Tchaikovsky - Violin
concerto - Oistrakh /
Philadelphia / Ormandy
Midori • Tchaikovsky Violin
Concerto In D Major (+
backstage and rehearsal
footage) 
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Itzhak Perlman Greatest Hits
2019 - Itzhak Perlman best
Violin Collectionwhy are all
the violin concertos in the
key of D? Augustin Hadelich
plays Tchaikovsky concerto
with Dallas Symphony and
Gemma New (Live, April 2021)
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Tchaikovsky Violin Concerto
in D major op. 35 | Ray Chen
- Queen Elisabeth
Competition 2009
Tchaikovsky: Violin Concerto
in D Major, Op. 35, TH. 59 -
III. Allegro vivacissimo
Tchaikovsky: Violin Concerto
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op.35 \u0026 Romeo and
Juliet Fantasy Overture -
Live Concert HD 

Tchaikovsky: Violin Concerto
in D Major, Op. 35, TH 59 -
I. Allegro moderato

Tchaikovsky - Violin
Concerto in D major, Op. 35
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[HQ] Jascha Heifetz -
Tchaikovsky's Violin
Concerto in D major, Op. 35 
Pyotr Ilyich Tchaikovsky -
Violin Concerto in D major
Op.35 (w/score)
P.I.Tchaikovsky - Violin
Concerto in D op. 35 (I -
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allegro moderato) - lead
sheet. Tsjaikovski, P.I.
mvt1 (begin) violin concerto
Arthur Grumiaux / Bernard
Haitink, Tchaikovsky Violin
Concerto in D major Op.35 
Tchaikovsky Violin Concerto
In D
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Bach: Concerto for
Harpsichord, Flute, Violin,
and Orchestra in A Minor;
Concerto for Harpsichord and
Orchestra in D Major Rolf
Reinhardt conducting Helma
Elsner, harpsichord; Karl
Mess ...
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Record Reviews
Listening to music, falling
in love with it and being
able to really know every
single moment of a piece,
like Tchaikovsky's Opus 35
in D major, this violin
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concerto. I could do it as
if I know ...

Bradley Cooper Is
Unrecognizable as Composer
Leonard Bernstein in Maestro
First Look
A violin concerto, a busily
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percussive piece by hometown
favorite Jennifer Higdon,
and a dash of Tchaikovsky.
In many ways, it was like
any other Philadelphia
Orchestra concert. Not a lot
of ...
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Take some Tchaikovsky, add a
drag queen: Philadelphia
Orchestra’s first-ever Pride
concert
The violinist will perform
Prokofiev’s “Violin Concerto
No. 1 in D major, Op ... The
program will also include
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Tchaikovsky’s “Symphony No.
5 in E minor, Op. 64.” This
is Maestro Mina ...

Northbrook Symphony
performing season finale
concert on May 29
The Redwood Symphony blazed
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a trail of controlled fury
through Piotr Tchaikovsky’s
Fourth ... small orchestra
by Mozart and Ravel with a
violin concerto by Paganini
played by Alexander
Eisenberg.
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Redwood Symphony puts on a
great show
Listening to music, falling
in love with it and being
able to really know every
single moment of a piece,
like Tchaikovsky’s ‘Opus 35’
in D major, this violin
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concerto. I could do it as
if I ...

Bradley Cooper is
unrecognizable as Leonard
Bernstein in a new Netflix
movie filming in Mass.
Listening to music, falling
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in love with it and being
able to really know every
single moment of a piece,
like Tchaikovsky’s Opus 35
in D major, this violin
concerto. I could do it as
if I know ...
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See Bradley Cooper’s
transformation as young and
old Leonard Bernstein
The June 25 show will
present Beethoven’s Concerto
in D major for violin and
orchestra and Tchaikovsky’s
Symphony No. 5 in E minor.
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On July 2, Maine folk band
Schooner Fare will perform
...

Classical music festivals
are staging a comeback this
season
Listening to music, falling
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in love with it and being
able to really know every
single moment of a piece,
like Tchaikovsky’s Opus 35
in D major, this violin
concerto,’ he recalled.

Bradley Cooper has fans
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doing double take as he
unveils wild Leonard
Bernstein transformation for
new biopic
Repertoire highlights
include John Adams’s First
Violin Concerto in October
with Leila Josefowicz. Kaija
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Saariaho’s Ciel d’Hiver
kicks off a December concert
featuring Tchaikovsky’s ...

Classical music: Vancouver
to be blessed with steady
stream of shows
The music of Verdi,
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Tchaikovsky and Bach sits
alongside Kate Bush’s ...
the nimble and underrated
genius of Erich Korngold’s
Violin Concerto (1945)
plays. It acts as a musical
mirror for the chaos of ...
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What classical music and
opera features in Stranger
Things Season 4?
Dave Gilbert, Jackslacks,
Nathan East, As I Lay Dying,
Rocket From the Crypt ...

Sure, I'll take a violin
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from San Diego to Poland
If you’d like to know more
about this hard ... returns
to the BPO to play
Tchaikovsky’s beloved Violin
Concerto. Also on the
program the “lavishly scored
underwater fantasy” by
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Alexander ...

20-year-old piano phenom
Alexander Malofeev wows
Kleinhans audience with a
high energy Prokofiev
concerto.
Violinist Eileen Wingard was
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never the star of the San
Diego Symphony Orchestra.
Such billings belong to
conductors like Zoltan
Rozsnyai, Peter Eros, David
Atherton, Yoav Talmi, and
Jung-Ho Pak, all ...
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